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Happy April! 
It is officially spring and to start the month we will learn about farms and baby 
animals! We will learn what animals live on farms, and we will match baby animals 
to their grown-up version. Earth Day is Tuesday, April 22nd. On Earth Day we will 
learn different ways we can take care of our planet. The rest of that week we will 
explore different types of weather. 
During the last week of April, we will plant some seeds and watch and learn how 
they grow! 
Lastly, all preschool children will be going on a field trip to Target Field on 
Thursday, April 17th. The tour will focus on shapes, numbers, and colors on the 
field and in the stadium. The children will also be introduced to how baseball is 
played. They will get to touch a baseball bat, ball and glove. We will return to 
school by lunchtime. We are not bringing parent chaperones on this field trip. 

Dates to Remember  

3/31-4/4​ Spring Break - No regular preschool 
4/17​ ​ Field Trip to Target Field ​​  
 
Please reach out with any questions or concerns. I’m looking forward to an 
exciting month! 
Thank you, 
Teacher Grey 


